Loosely Woven is loosely tovin’!

Heard a blast of folk music
coming from a house or hall up
your street recently?

Dungog Music Club, abranch of
the Dungog Arts Society, is gearin
up to play with roving minstre
folk-band Loosely Woven who
will be paﬁring Dungog a visit on
their forthcoming tour: On the
Road!

This eclectic group of musicians
team_up with locals in towns
across the country to produce fun,
heartfelt community concerts.

Loosely Woven play for free, so
all proceeds from ticket sales will
go to the cost of hiring the hall and
our chosen charities: Dungog

High School Music Department
(the school urgently needs their
piano tuned amongst other things)
and The Cancer Council.

The concert is part of the

Dungog Shire Autumn Festival.

Tickets are on sale at the Visitor
Information Centre.

Leftover tickets will be sold on
the door.

This is a great.event for all the
family to ery’loy. Please note the
dateinyour diary and help uskeep
community music alive and
kicking in gog!

The group will be playing at
Dungog Baptist Hall at 7pm on
Wednesday, April 11.
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Light refreshments at half-
time....extra helpings for those in
the audience who join in!

Musicians and singers
interested in rehearsing with
Dungog Music Club, please ring
Helen on 4995 9324.

All are welcome to join,
whatever your standard.

In addition to rehearsing for this
concert, the Dungog Warblers
meet every second Sunday of the
smonth at %m (BaptistHall) tosing
gopular songs, music from shows,

lues, jazz and folk.

Instrumentalists meet at various
times for workshops and jams.



